Alice Atkins

From: Lisa Caudillo <caudillolisa30@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 4:42 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Tonight's meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| just wanted to refresh our memories on the shamrock park project .the sog park has it been approved by the city ? I'm
sher their are lots of things that need to be done up and around the city of Monrovia but please if you can be so kind to
give us an update .



